
DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

JULY 
 
30th  P&C meeting  6.00pm 
 

AUGUST 

2nd    Book Club due 

9th     District Athletics  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to term 3. It has been lovely to hear the children excitedly talking about 

their holiday break! 

Although all terms are busy, this one has a lot planned and will be an extremely busy 

one for both staff and students. 

Already this week we have NAIDOC Week activities planned and are holding our 

parent/teacher interviews. If you missed the note that came home last term, and you 

wish to make an appointment, please contact the school. Rock Bands for years 5 and 6 

will also commence this week and they will be practicing hard between now and the 

end of the year for their end of year performance. 

In the coming weeks we have the following activities planned. The students will be trav-

elling to Callala Public School to hear Christina Anu perform. This excursion is at no 

cost to the students and should be a wonderful experience. We have a Science Week 

Excursion planned to coincide with National Science Week and the District Athletics will 

also be held.  We have several students heading off to represent our school at this and 

we wish them all the best. Please look out for more information coming home soon.  

In Week 5 we will have combined Education Week/ Book Week celebration. During this 

time we are planning open classrooms, a Grandparents Day Assembly with perfor-

mances, a Book Character Parade and a Book Fair. Please lock Friday 23
rd

 August into 

your calendars so you can join in on the celebrations. This year’s Book Week theme is 

“Reading is my Super Power!-  What’s Yours?”  Children are being encouraged to think 

about their own ‘super power’ and how this could reflect a current book character and 

dress up on the day. 

Also in the library this term, we are encouraging children to borrow and read more. To 

do this we have hidden “Golden Tickets’  in many of the books throughout the Library. 

Children can borrow up to 2 books at a time and if they find the golden ticket hidden 

inside their book, they can claim a prize! Library borrowing days for classes are as fol-

lows but children can borrow at lunch breaks throughout the week also.  On Wednes-

days – 2/3G and 5/6W will have opportunities for borrowing , Thursdays are for KB and 

1B and on Friday its 3/4B’s opportunity.  

Finally, here are some photos of the students enjoying our new library furniture. This 

was made possible due to the kind donations from the Greenwell Point Bowling Club.  

Have a great week 
 
Mrs Catherine Glennan 
Principal 
 
 
 

NO HAT NO PLAY 

No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 
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P&C NEWS 
Meeting in the Library on Tuesday the 30th July at 6pm. This meeting will also be about the upcoming celebration of 
the schools 150th Anniversary. All welcome. 
 
CANTEEN—Mondays and Wednesdays  
All orders must be placed directly to the canteen before 9am and all lunch orders are to be written on a paper bag 
with your child name, class and order. 
 
Canteen Requests 
Do you have any surplus teaspoons, tablespoons or oven trays you could donate to the school canteen? We are run-
ning low and would appreciate any donations of these items.  
  
Helpers this week are:  
Wednesday 24th July: Mel K, Kathryn, & Sal 
Monday 29th July : Rach, Kristi & Susan 
 
PUB RAFFLE 
The school runs the Friday night Meat Raffles at the Greenwell Point Hotel. We are desperately looking for someone 
to help. If you are available to help any Friday from 6pm until 7:30pm then please contact the school to put down your 
name.  We are desperately needing helpers in the upcoming weeks. 
 
PUB ROSTER 
July 26- Wendy P 
August 2 - 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
            Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 
 
                  Noah in 2/3G who turned 9 yesterday 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each 
 week a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  

Students enjoying the new  furniture. 


